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May 10, 2013

Interested Public Officials, Colleges, and Universities,

The Orange County Transportation Authority (OCTA) Board of Directors has
asked that a public hearing be held on the date and at the location noted below
regarding the proposed Fiscal Year 2013-14 Budget.

All interested parties are invited to attend the public hearing or submit verbal or
written comments or recommendations. Written comments may be addressed
to the Clerk of the Board, Wendy Knowles, P.O. Box 14184, Orange, CA
92863-1584. Please contact the Clerk of the Board with any questions

regarding this hearing or to request special accommodations be made at
(714) 560-5676.

Public Hearing for Proposed Fiscal Year 2013-14 Budget
Monday, June 10, 2013 — 9:00 a.m.
Orange County Transportation Authority Headquarters

600 South Main Street, Conference Room # 154
Orange, California 92868

Sincerely,

Wendy K 47
Clerk of the Board

c¢: Orange County City Managers
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